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Thursday 18th & Friday 19th May 2022
The Westin Perth
	CALL FOR ABSTRACTS


WANADA, with the support of the Aboriginal Forum Reference Group, now welcomes abstracts for the 2023 Western Australian Aboriginal Alcohol and other Drug Workers Forum: Time for Action.
This is an opportunity for you to showcase your innovative service or program that responds to the needs of Aboriginal alcohol and other drug services users, families and Communities, and addresses one of the following Forum themes: 
· Self-Determination reflected in organisations
· Workforce
Community self-determination and Aboriginal workers play an integral role in ensuring the delivery of culturally responsive services. Engagement with Community and other strategies that enable self-determination are increasingly recognised as best practice. Recruitment and retention of staff, particularly in regional, rural and remote areas, has been an ongoing concern, further exacerbated by the pandemic.
Information exchange between workers contributes to reduced sense of isolation, contributing to worker wellbeing. The Forum aims to bring together workers and community members to network, to share and learn about service models and programs, to discuss common issues, and to plan action that will have a positive impact in communities throughout Western Australia.  
You are invited to contribute to this Forum in the form of a 20-30 minute presentation or workshop. 

HOW TO SUBMIT YOUR ABSTRACT?
Abstracts must be submitted by 5pm on Friday 24th February 2023.
All abstract submissions and support enquiries, contact stefanie.palmer@wanada.org.au. 

Regional, rural and remote alcohol and other drug workers are able to apply for a travel bursary to contribute toward flight and accommodation costs. If delegate places are short, priority will be given to Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander participants.
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Email your submission to stefanie.palmer@wanada.org.au by 5pm on 24th February 2023.
Fill in the required information in the table below.
WANADA invites abstracts on your organisation’s experiences with designing and delivering services to Aboriginal alcohol and other drug consumers, families and Communities. This may include success stories, challenges and/or learnings to share. We also welcome partnership presentations and workshops. 
Abstracts will be reviewed by the Forum Reference Group based on the relevance to the Forum themes. 
	Name of organisation(s)

	Click or tap here to enter text.


	Location of organisation(s)

	Click or tap here to enter text.


	Name of presenter(s)

	Click or tap here to enter text.


	Key contact details

	Phone:   Click or tap here to enter text. 
Email:    Click or tap here to enter text.


	Presentation title



	Click or tap here to enter text.

	Forum theme(s) addressed



	Click or tap here to enter text.

	Brief outline of the presentation 











	Click or tap here to enter text.

	Any IT equipment needed


	Click or tap here to enter text.



Successful applicants will be notified on 6 March 2023.
Further information for the preparation of the presentation will be provided upon acceptance.
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